PRESS RELEASE Public”Za
Date: November 19, 2015 WORKS

Release:  Immediately
Contact:  Joel La Cagnin, Senior Civil Engineer John J. Presleigh, Director

454-21
(831) 454-2160 701 Ocean Street, Room 410
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RETAINING WALL REPAIR - EAST CLIFF DRIVE

John Presleigh, Director of Public Works, County of Santa Cruz, has announced that East Cliff Drive
from 36th Avenue to 38th Avenue will be closed to through traffic between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and
4:30 p.m. Monday, November 23, 2015 through Friday, December 18, 2015, weather permitting,
excluding weekends and holidays. These road closures are necessary for retaining wall repairs. The
Department of Public Works would like the motoring public to avoid this area if possible or be prepared
for traffic detours. For up-to-date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County, please
visit: http://www.sccroadclosure.org
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